
To All Commodore Fans: 

 

It has been a remarkable year for all of our teams. Even though 

our softball and baseball teams have unfinished business and 

will be traveling during the next few weeks to participate in 

their respective state tournaments , we want to congratulate all 

of our student athletes for both their academic and athletic  

accomplishments before we separate for the year and our  

sophomores move on to their chosen destinations.  




